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The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC 2920 I

Honorable Governor Haley,

First of all I want to thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I know
you are busy taking care of state affairs. I am a retired veteran; I served in
Afghanistan 2007-08 time frames, Operation Enduring Freedom with The South
Carolina Army National Guard.

My concern is that our state does not have license plates that represent OEF/OIF
veterans. I know the state has numerous veteran plates that represent different wars
from WW II to The War in Vietnam. With the number of service men and women
returning to our state from these wars, I feel that we should have a plate to
represent them (me) for the service to their country. I would possibly like to see
service specific plates and plates for such awards as earning The Combat
Infantryman Badge.

So in closing I would ask that you give this some thought, and direct it to the right
people who can make it happen.
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